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Since the Spring Assembly, I have written welcome letters to one Alateen and two Al-
anon Groups to our New York North Family.  Welcome and I hope you will let us know 
you are here today to represent your group. 
 
I continue to write articles for the Northern Highlights to inform groups and members of 
the importance of the Forum and that your contributions both Financially as well as 
submitting stories is what will keep this important recovery tool alive. 
 
I am working with our Delegate and others on the Thought Force on Dim and Dark 
Districts of NY North whom we have not had any representation to any of our Fall or 
Spring Assemblies in a long time.  So far, we have identified these Districts and have 
tried to visit them. . This is still a work in progress. If you know of any groups, close to 
you whom you know have not attended any District or New York North Assemblies 
lately, please visit them. Ask what can be done to encourage them to participate.  When 
our Thought Force learns what keeps people from participating we then can then possibly 
come up with a Solution. We want to be encouraging to all groups in New York North 
and let them know they are a vital part of the Links of Service.   
 
I have been busy this summer working on the Fall Assembly Planning Committee and we 
hope you will find things interesting and fun. 
 
As in Assemblies Past, I invite you to place your name into our drawing for a Free 
Subscription to the Forum. The name of the person will be drawn this afternoon at the 
end of the Assembly. 
 
 
Respectively Submitted 
Diane L. C. 
 
 
 
 


